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Wednesday 09

th
 March 2016 

 

Dear parents, 

 

Re: Energize Finalised Details 2016  

 

Performances  

 

Thursday 17th March 7:00pm at the Wycombe Swan – Parents to drop and collect children  

Saturday 19th March 7:00pm at the Wycombe Swan - Parents to drop and collect children 

Dress Rehearsal Thursday 17th March 9:30am at the Wycombe Swan – Parents to drop children at school as normal  

 

Costumes 

 

For the both performances and the dress rehearsal (Thursday morning during school time) please could each child 

wear some jeans (stone washed if you have them) and a checked shirt with their school shoes. This is a very simple 

costume that most of you will have at home all ready. If anyone has straw hats (such as a farmer may wear) and/or 

neckerchiefs, the children may also wear them.  

 

They will be dancing in these costumes and will be moving around a lot so school shoes will be the most appropriate 

foot wear. Please send your child in school uniform on Thursday 17th with their costume in a carrier bag.  

 

Lunch  

 

On Thursday 17th during the Dress Rehearsal children will need a packed lunch as we will not be back at school until 

the afternoon. 

 

Drop off  

 

On both performance evenings if you have tickets to see the show that night, please drop your child off at the Oak 

Room door at 6:45pm where Mrs Wainwright will be there to greet them. If however you are watching the show on a 

different night, please drop your children off at the Oak Room door at 7:15pm. 

 

Collection 

 

The show is expected to finish around 9:10pm and this is anticipated that children will be available for collection at 

the Oak Room door (where they were dropped off) about 9:30pm (dependant on the length of the performance). Please 

be aware that no cars should be driven behind the Swan so please park elsewhere before walking round to the Oak 

Room door to collect your child. Children will be dismissed to their parents by our school staff (Mrs Wainwright, Mrs 

Fletcher and Mrs Sumners) from the Oak Room. 

 

On Friday 18th March as children will have had a late night the night before, if you so wish, children may arrive at 

school for break at 10:30am to commence lessons at 10:45am.  

 

We are all really looking forward to the performance and hope you will enjoy it. I understand that there will be DVD’s 

available to purchase at a later date.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  

 

 

 

Hughenden Primary School 

 
Working Together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds 



 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

Julie Wainwright  

Year 4 Class Teacher and SENCO 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
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